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Reception, Y1 and Y2 Singalong –  

Monday 13th December from 4:15pm 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, 

You are invited to a Christmas Singalong on Monday 13th December from 4:15pm. 

The children will start their singing at 4:30pm and there will be refreshments and Christmas 

raffle available, provided by the Friends of Fordley, so bring a little bit of money with you. 

Important things to note: 

 Your child will stay in school until the performance (we will entertain them with some 

Christmas activities until 4:30pm) 

 The children will be performing outside on the steps outside the hall doors, so you are 

welcome to stand in a space away from the bottom of the steps (the yard, path or field) 

 We will be keeping the children inside between performances and will invite 

parents/carers in, a class at a time, to collect children at the end (we know this may take 

a little bit of time and I know you will support us with your patience) 

If you do not want your child to take part, please sign and return the form below.  You will 

need to collect your child at the normal time from their normal door.  ONLY COMPLETE 

THE SLIP AND RETURN IT IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD TO TAKE PART. 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs C L Withers 

Headteacher 
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Reception, Y1 and Y2 Singalong – Monday 13th December from 4:15pm 

ONLY RETURN THIS IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD TO TAKE PART. 

Name of child: __________________________________ Class: ____________ 

I do not want my child to take part on Monday after school. 

I will collect my child at the normal time from the normal doo. 

Signed: ______________________________ (parent/carer) 
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